
PRELIMINARY PUBLIC CONSULTATION MEETING 
New Two-Storey Single Family Residence with a Coach House 
4798 The Highway, West Vancouver 
 

 
Rendering of proposed dwelling with coach house                                                                           
 
We invite you to attend the meeting to learn about the proposal and provide your feedback. 
Meeting address:                                                                  Meeting Date & Time: 
St. Francis-in-the-Wood                                                       May 15, 2024 
4773 Piccadilly South Road                                                 6:30pm – 8:30pm 
West Vancouver 
 
This pre-application meeting is being conducted in advance of submitting a Heritage Alteration Permit (HAP) and is not a 
District of West Vancouver function. The District Council may formally consider the proposal at a later date.   
 

 
Subject property map 
 
For further information about this “open house” meeting please visit: 
https://www.designmarque.com/preliminary-public-consultation/ 

6:30pm - 8:00pm


